
 

 Joint DMHDDSUS and DHB (NC Medicaid) Consumer Call 
For BH/IDD Consumers, Family Members and Community Stakeholders 
Monday, March 28, 2022, 2:00-3:00 PM 

NC Behavioral Health and IDD Consumers, Family Members and Community Stakeholders 

The Division of MH/DD/SUS and Division of Health Benefits (NC Medicaid) remain 
committed to working hard to assess service gaps, create and amend policies, and direct 
funding into service areas that will be impactful in preventing the interruption and delay of 
BH/IDD services during this challenging time.  This recurring call will be the fourth Monday 
of each month in an attempt to help keep consumers, family members and community 
stakeholders informed and updated on policies and actions impacting service access and 
health outcomes for BH and IDD consumers, and perhaps more importantly – to hear directly 
from you about any questions or issues that have emerged since we last communicated. We 
hope that you can join us.   

 Join the meeting 

This call is for consumers, family members, and community stakeholders ONLY.  If you are a 
provider who joins the call, please allow consumers, family members, and community 
stakeholders to ask their questions. (Provider questions will be answered during the regularly 
scheduled Joint DMHDDSUS and DHB Monthly Provider call, every first Thursday of the 
month from 3:00-4:00 PM.) 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any 
questions please send an email to NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org. 

   

 URGENT NOTIFICATIONS FOR NETWORK PROVIDERS  

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/427277237013486862
mailto:NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw
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